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JANUARY 21, 2003 

RE:  Docket No. 010774-TP - Petition of The Citizens of the S t a t e  of 
Florida to initiate rulemaking which will re-quire telephone companies to 
give customers reasonable notice before customers i n c u r  higher charges or 
change in services, and allow them to evaluate offers f o r  service from 
competing alternative providers. 

ISSUE 1: Should t h e  Commission adopt t h e  changes to proposed Rule 25- 
24.491, Florida Administrative Code, that AARP has suggested? 
RECOMMENDATION: No. The Commission should adopt t h e  proposed rule without 
the changes suggested by AARP. 
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ISSUE 2: Should t h e  Commission adopt a change to proposed Rule 25-24.491, 
Florida Administrative Code, to address JAPC's letter requesting 
clarification? 
RECOMMENDATION: Y e s .  The  Commission should adopt proposed Rule 25-24.491 
w i t h  changes, deleting the word "ma t e r i a 1 I' from subsection t h e  rule. 

ISSUE 3: Should t he  rule be filed for adoption with the Secretary of State 
and the docket closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. A Notice of Change should be published in the 
Florida Administrative Weekly and the rule filed with the Secretary of 
Sta te .  


